
SCHOOL BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 
NOVEMBER 10, 2014 

SUPERINTENDENT AWARDS: 
Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent's Award. The award is given in recognition of 
outstanding personal accomplishments. Recipients for November were: Angus and Audrey Smith, first grade; Triniti 
Reese, fifth grade; Grace Glenn, eighth grade; and Pascual Figueroa, tenth grade. 

ACTION: 
i- Approved minutes of the October 13th, school board meeting as submitted. 

i- Acknowledged staff changes as follows: hired Rhonda Cutler and Wanda Davidson as temporary, part-time, 
educational assistants for the remainder of the 2014-15 school year to work at the elementary school. 

Approved Oregon School Board Association Resolution #1 to adopt the proposed 2015 OSBA Legislative 
Policies and Priorities; Resolution #2 to amend the OSBA Constitution - technical corrections to modify the 
process for the adoption of OSBA's Legislative Policies; and Resolution #3 to amend the OSBA Constitution 
to allow appointment of OSBA Board and Legislative Policy Committee members from a contiguous region if 
certain conditions are met. 

BUSINESS: 
i- The Board still looking to fill the Budget Committee vacancy representing Zone 5, south Brownsville. 

Applications may be found on the district's website or contacting the district office. 
i- Reviewed the results of the community survey sent to every household in the district. The return was 

minimal, out of 3500 mailed there were 64 non-employee returns and seven employee returns. 

OTHER: 
i- Booster Club has approved $15,637 towards an automated reader board for the high school. 
'" Transportation office has moved back to the high school from the Brownsville location. 
i- Renovation on the white house has started for relocating the district office staff back to the high school 

campus from the Brownsville site. 

NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING - DISTRICT OFFICE - BROWNSVILLE 
DECEMBER 8, 2014 - 6:30 P.M. 


